
 

4 July 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parents and carers 

 

We are excited to offer your young person the opportunity to attend the end-of-year annual 
matinee performance of Clique College’s Dance and Performing Arts Show. 
 

The performance is taking place on Friday 18 July at Clique College in Canterbury. We will 
be departing school at 1:30pm, travelling by minibus, and will return to school at 
approximately 7:00pm. 
 

If you would like one of the 31 places available on this trip please CLICK HERE. Places will 
be offered on a first come, first served basis. We will let you know next week if your young 
person has been successful in getting a place. There is no cost for this trip. 
 

Students should bring a water bottle and small snack, or money to purchase refreshments at 
the venue. They may change into their own clothes at lunchtime. 
 

Best wishes 

Mrs K Oakley 

Headteacher 
 

https://cliquecollege.com/
https://forms.office.com/e/wxAhpcGVUh

